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Commitment to Safe and Productive Meetings 

 
As we work together to provide services and supports to persons with 
developmental disabilities in our community,  Eastern Los Angeles 
Regional Center (ELARC) strives to create an environment of mutual 
respect and civility for staff, consumers, their families, and all other 
members of the community. 
 
While ELARC encourages freedom of expression, we believe all parties 
are entitled to a supportive, safe, and harassment-free environment. 
  
ELARC encourages positive communication and discourages actions 
that are volatile, hostile, or aggressive in nature. 
 
We seek your partnership in ensuring that every meeting and interaction 
will be held within the framework of mutual respect and civility among 
all participants. 


